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Hello, 

 

I am reaching out to you from another state to express the importance of not letting 

this bill be passed. This bill affects a key part of anglers not only in Oregon but also 

nearby states, countries and globally. This could affect so many small businesses in 

so many places that play a key role to a lot of travel, mental health, financial health of 

small towns and the health and care of local watersheds. If people can’t fish because 

they don’t have the gear they need, then they will let these places go to waste and 

less money will be spent in local economies. Fisherman and outdoorsman and 

women play a key part in conservation globally. As we love to fish, we also love to 

see, breathe and be apart of every aspect of the outdoors. 

 

I hope you really consider opposing this bill and the affects it could play on local and 

state level economics, mental health and a important industry to many people. 

 

Thanks for reading and considering, 

Keaton  


